
Tender for Anholt Offshore Wind Farm
The bidding process for the concession to build Anholt Offshore Wind Farm in
Kattegat closed today, 7 April 2010, at 2 pm. The Danish Energy Agency
received one offer. Dong Energy sent out a press release earlier today
announcing that the company submitted a binding offer on the 400 MW wind
farm. The Danish Energy Agency is now examining whether the offer is in
accordance with the provisions of the tender requirements.
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